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Pupils of the 
week 

Sophia Maylard 

Rosie Gatenby 

Ben Foster 

Carys Kelly 

Katey Rigby 

Lincoln McGee 

Ben Hunt 

Emily Cole 

Home                          

discussion    

question          

Stan asked…What have 

you done this week that 

has made you feel proud?  

I have never felt so proud of a group of children as I did this week overseeing our 

Year Six children complete their SATs tests. They showed grit and determination, 

even when the test questions were tough. They came to school with a positive 

attitude and worked their socks off! Well done, children! I would like to express 

sincere thanks to Mr Paul Thompson, who acted as our independent observer all 

week, making sure that procedures specified by the Standards and Testing 

Agency were strictly adhered to. What a week! Phew!                     Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

MSA vacancy                                                                                                                  

Mrs Woodroofe has decided to resign from her position as Midday Supervisory        

Assistant to spend time with her family. On behalf of the Roseberry family, I wish to 

thank her for caring for our children and keeping them safe during busy lunch times. 

Mrs Woodroofe’s resignation means that we have a vacancy for a Midday                      

Supervisory Assistant position starting as soon as possible, subject to satisfactory 

references and DBS clearance. If you, or anyone you know, are interested in applying 

for this position, please contact Mrs Channing. 

E-Safety questionnaire                                                                                                         

We are reviewing our E-Safety curriculum to ensure that it is tailored to the needs of our children and the context  

within which they learn and play. In a new E-Safety tab on each class blog page on roseberryacademy.org, you will 

find a short survey. We would be most grateful if you would encourage your child to complete this. Please feel free to 

help them, should they need some guidance.  

Roseberry’s Got Talent!                                                                                                      

Please note that the musical extravaganza will be an in-school event this year, rather than an after 

school event as shown on the school calendar. If your child would like to enter Roseberry’s Got     

Talent (singing, dancing, performing poetry or playing a musical instrument), please look out for the 

letter in your child’s bag that will be coming home soon! 

Celebrating success and suggesting improvements!                                                                             

Thank you to everyone who completed our recent survey.                                                                       

The results of the survey will be in next week’s newsletter! 

Congratulations to Erin, who played a lead role in a recent performance of UP! 

Save the date!                                                                                                               

Mr Moore’s class and Mrs Davies’ class performance will take place on Tuesday 9th July at 1.30pm and 6pm.  
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

 

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Please ensure that your child returns 

their permission slip before attending a 

club! It’s important that providers have 

accurate attendance registers and      

relevant emergency contact details for 

each child attending.  Thank you. 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

There are 2 spaces left - 

please contact the school 

office.  

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall             

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley)  Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Homework Club - please 

remember to bring your 

homework along, children! 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Setting classes for September                                                                                                

At this time of year, we start to set classes for September. In order to do this we consider a number of 

factors, such as boy/girl ratio, mix of year groups and the percentage of children with additional needs in 

each class. In the past, we have asked children to suggest names of friends they would like to be with. 

However, this has proved problematic with children changing their minds, parents being unhappy with 

their child’s choice of friendship group and it being almost impossible to please everyone!                                  

Consequently, we have decided to set classes for September based upon our knowledge of the children’s 

academic   ability, as well as knowing the children with whom they work well.  Children will be informed 

of their new classes once they are finalised on Friday 24th May. If you wish to meet with your child’s new 

class teacher after the holiday, please feel free to make an appointment! 

Thank you to RAFT for a great sponsored Zumbathon today - we had fun! 

May 

21st am Y6 swimming 

22nd Mrs Davies’ class and Mr Moore’s class visit Magna 
5.30pm Governors’ meeting 

23rd 9.15am – 12.00 Sports morning – everyone is welcome (£1 to enter the parents’ race!) 

24th Break up for the holiday. Children return on 4th June. Have a lovely holiday! 


